
 

 

16 September 2022 

Landfill Gas and Power Pty Ltd 

Surrender of electricity retail licence ERL11 

Landfill Gas and Power Pty Ltd has notified the Economic Regulation Authority of its intention to 
surrender its electricity retail licence ERL11.  

ERL11 authorises Landfill Gas and Power to sell electricity to large use customers only.1  

Landfill Gas and Power is surrendering its licence because it no longer sells electricity to customers 
under ERL11 and does not intend to in the future. 

The surrender of the licence will take effect when the ERA publishes a notice of the surrender in the 
Western Australian Government Gazette. The ERA will do this as soon as practicable.  

Further information 

General enquiries 

Alex Kroon 
Ph: 08 6557 7989 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Danielle Asarpota 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

 
1  A ‘large use customer’ is a customer who consumes more than 160 MWh of electricity per year. 
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